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PO Box 455
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Dear Historic District Commission Members:

The Planning Commission would like to follow up on our letter dated May 15, 2024.
The Planning Commission is requesting a response from the HDC in regards to what action they
may take regarding light fixtures that are not like for like. The Planning Commission, Richard
Neumann and Erin Evashevski have determined that the brightness of lights falls under the
purview of the Planning Commission, but the actual fixtures are something that would be

reviewed by the HDC, as per Article 18.04.

Respectfully submitted,
INichat Oreudke

Michael Straus
Chair of the City of Mackinac Island Planning Commission
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